
Mis Careatha Daniels 
110 Second Avenue, S . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Miss Daniels : 

August 21, 1969 

Thank you very much for your letter telling me of 
your interesting experience this summ.er working 
as an intern with Atlanta Urban Corp. 

May I extend my be t wi hes for a most successful 
future. 

JAJr:lrd 

Sincerely, 

Iv n Allen,, Jr. 
Mayor 




